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June 4, 1982

Docket No. 99900334/82-01

@b bNU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 r3 T NArlington, Texas 76011

Attention: Mr. Uldis Potapovs, Chief
- U

. .

Vendor Programs Branch

Gentlemen:

Please refer to your letter of May 27, 1982 in response to our
letter of May 25, 1982.

With respect to item E, we physically surveyed Betts Spring
Company on June 2,1982 and found their system to be satisfactory.

The January 27, 1982 survey was a mail-in type survey. As
a result of this survey and a visit to Betts Spring July 24, 1981
by 4 people from Transamerica Delaval to review their problem,
they were kept on the A.S.L.

If you require any additional information on this matter,
please contact me. For your information, our plant will be
shut down for vacation the weeks of July 19 and 26.

Very Truly Yours,

Nf.R.E.b %Boter, Manager
Quality Assurance
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